
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Community Nursery Update – Flora Force 
 

The joint Norfolk Island Regional Council and Parks, 
community nursery project ‘Flora Force’ has got off 
to a great start! In just a few short months about 
1500 plants have been propagated & potted, 
destined to revegetate habitat across the island.  

Many hands truly do make light work, with 60 
volunteer hours committed so far. We are grateful 

for everyone 
who has been 
involved!  

Knowledge sharing and distribution is a core value of this 
project. So we encourage anyone with previous native plant 
propagation experience to come along to share, and those 
learning to come and ask questions!  

We are currently gathering on every alternate Friday morning 
9-11am at the National Park Nursery. Check in with me 
(56611) or Sara (55089) if you want to be a part of this exciting 
project.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Leah McCleod  
Community Nursery Supervisor  
29th September 2023 


